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April 18, 2025 
 
 
Tim Acklin 
c/o City of La Crosse Planning Department 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Dear Mr. Acklin, 
 
Please accept this letter on behalf of Haven on Main to request FINAL REVIEW in accordance with the City of 
La Crosse requirements.  Our intent is to complete FINAL REVIEW and then submit our Specific 
Implementation Plan for the planned development under TND on May 2nd.  Our intent is to have this project 
approved at the June City Council meeting so that permits for construction can be aquired.   
 
Our site and building plans have been sent directly to you via email today.  Included in the plan set are sheets 
specifically for the improvement of the Public Alley and State Street.  Our storm water management plan has 
been sent to directly Yuri today as well. 
 
Per our earlier meetings, this request will be to satisfy the rezoning of the Haven on Main lot to a planned 
development under the Traditional Neighborhood District.  
 
Should you have questions or wish to discuss further, please contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Moorhouse, ASLA PLA 
President 


